
 

Homework 

Reading books will come home for you to read and enjoy with 

your child. Please ensure these books are sent in everyday 

along with their planners. 

Please remind your child that reading books can be changed 

on a Monday and Friday. 

 

Spellings will be handed out for you to practise with your 

child on a Wednesday for both Year 1 and 2 children—these 

will relate to the phonics/spelling sessions taught during the 

Children will need their P.E. kit  this half term on  

Mondays and Fridays 

If you have any ideas that would help with our work this 

term we would love to hear from you! 

If the children complete any work at home related to this 

topic we would love to see it! 

We will be available after school on  

Tuesdays and Thursdays if you need to discuss anything with 

us regarding your child.  

Happy Spring 1! 

Mrs Levy, Mrs Brereton and Miss Salt x 
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What will we be doing this 

half term in Purple Class? 



English 

 

Children will be completing a range of reading/writing activi-

ties based around the books: 

 Dear Greenpeace 

 Snail and the Whale 

 Fact Files on Dolphins 

 

Children will take part in weekly spelling, guided comprehen-

sion, handwriting and individual/guided reading sessions.  

Phonics/Spelling sessions are delivered Wed and Thu. 

Maths 
We will be completing lots of work related to: 

 Money 

 Place value within 20 (Year 1) 

 Multiplication and Division (Year 2) 

R.E: What did Jesus say about the kingdom of God? 

P.E: Dance 

Music: Led by Music Teacher (Monday) 

 Animal Magic/Endangered Animals 

 

 

Due to our sponsor an animal 

Christmas present we will be 

learning lots about our bottle 

nose 

dolphins and creating our 

own non-chronological re-

ports based on what we 

have learnt. 

 

In science we will be look-

ing at Animal Groups and Habitats. 

 

 

In PSHE we will be looking at the 

work of Greenpeace, Chester Zoo and WWF in the 

protection and conservation of endangered animals. 

 

In Geography we will be complet-

ing map work related to locating 

different species of endangered 

animals around the world. 

 


